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Duane C. Pozza, partner in Wiley Rein’s Privacy, Cyber & Data

Governance and FTC Regulation practices, was quoted by Bloomberg

Law in a September 3 article about the Federal Trade Commission

(FTC) toughening its approach to data security enforcement by issuing

more specific security requirements for companies as part of

settlement agreements.

The Commissioners are “using all of their available tools to be as

specific as they think they can be around data security requirements,”

said Mr. Pozza, who previously served as Assistant Director in the

Division of Financial Practices at the FTC’s Bureau of Consumer

Protection.

The article can be found here (subscription may be required).


